



Upper School Years 10 -13 Broomfields Road, Appleton Warrington, Cheshire, WA4 3AE

Lower School Years 7 - 9 Hall Drive, Appleton, Warrington, Cheshire WA4 5JL

Upper School: T.(01925) 263919 F.(01925) 861434 Lower School: T.(01925) 263814 F.(01925) 861449 Email. enquiries@bridgewaterhigh.com

19 January 2016

Dear Parent / Guardian

YEAR 7 APPLETON PARENTS' EVENING

We would like to invite you to a consultation evening on Tuesday 23rd February between 4.00pm and 7.00pm in the Lower School Hall. The evening will give you an opportunity to meet with your child's subject teachers in each area of the curriculum and will give you a clearer idea as to the progress that they have made so far.

It would be beneficial if your son/daughter could accompany you to the evening to receive personal feedback on how they are progressing. However, in the light of this being a particularly busy evening it would be helpful where possible if younger siblings were not brought along. As this, for many of you will be your first Parent's Evening at Bridgewater please bring along your child's diary.

Pupils will be responsible for making appointments with their teachers on your behalf. Pupils are advised to leave 5 minutes between each appointment and each individual consultation will last no longer than 5 minutes. Your help in ensuring the safe keeping of these appointment sheets is appreciated in advance.

We would ask that you complete and return the attached slip to the school office no later than Tuesday 9th February. Finally can we point out that on Parent's Evening you can park on the school playgrounds and would request that you do so in order to minimise traffic congestion for the residents of Beechway, Hall Drive and Park Crescent.

If you have any additional accessibility requirements that you feel we should be aware of prior to the evening, please contact Mrs Flanagan on 01925 263814.

5, p	
Yours sincerely	
D Morrison	
Mr D Morrison Year 7 Appleton Pastoral Achievement Manager	
2	
To Mr Morrison, BRIDGEWATER HIGH SCHOOL	
To Mr Morrison, BRIDGE	WATER HIGH SCHOOL
To Mr Morrison, BRIDGE Name of Student	
,	Form
Name of Student	Evening on Tuesday 23 rd February 2016.
Name of Student I acknowledge receipt of the letter regarding Parents'	Evening on Tuesday 23 rd February 2016.

PrincipalTim Long BA (Oxon)
MA Ed, P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H

Headteacher Lower School Tracey Hatton BA Hons, P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H **Headteacher Upper School** Keiron Powell BA Hons, QTS



Website. www.bridgewaterhigh.com